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A} SOUTH AUSTRALIA POLICE

KEEPING SA SAFE

Ms Sophie Dunstone

Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Ms Dunstone

I reply to your email and letter of 1 April 2014 concerning the Senate Legal and
Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee Inquiry into the Classification (Publications,
Films and Computer Games) Amendment (Classification Tools and Other Measures) Bill
2014 and regret the time it has taken to respond.

South Australia Police note the content of the Bill, in particular the proposed amendments
to enable the Secretary of the Attorney-General’'s Department to provide a copy of an
unclassified film or an unclassified computer game that would most likely be classified
‘Refused Classification’ to South Australia Police. These amendments will be
advantageous in situations involving child sexual abuse content where prompt
investigation is a foremost consideration.

The remaining clauses of the Bill have limited application to South Australia Police and to

that end South Australia Police offers no further comment.

Yours sincerely

" Grant Stevens
ACTING COMMISSIONER OF POLICE

< May 2014
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